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May 17, 2023 

Dear Praying Friends and Churches, 
  
 The month of April was rather busy and we were able to participate in quite a few 
mission conferences. We were in Texas then headed to the following states; NC, PA, OH, 
MD, VA. We were in conferences for a total of 9 days straight and the Lord blessed. Even 
though we were physically tired, our spiritual cups were full! We have been taken on for 
support by 2 new churches! We were in quite the different missions conference this month. 
For this Church’s conference, they separated the church completely into two teams, the 
Fishes and the Loaves. Each night we held a pep-rally and competed against each other 
to win points. We went out soul winning and canvassing that week and it was such a 
unique and fun conference! (The Loaves, our team, lost but it was all in good fun!)  
 

While in Pennsylvania we received some news from a board director, a few military 
missionaries are ready to head to the field of Italy, under the Missionary Visa but have run 
into some issues. It seems with the change in Prime Minister came some changes with 
that particular visa. We are praying for those trying to get over currently, that the Lord 
would provide a way for them. We know that this is no surprise to God and that He has 
everything in control! With this being our first choice in Visas we have been looking at the 
other visas as well. There is a total of 4 visas to enter Italy. Would you pray for the 
missionaries attempting to get in and for others on deputation who have decisions to make 
regarding the visas? We are truly grateful for your prayer and financial support! 
  

 
In Christ, 
Trevor Deneau 
Your Missionary to Italy 


